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Our October outing was at the Scenic Mountain RV resort in Milledgeville GA and the 

weather was warm during the day and the fall coolness crept in overnight.   Every site 

was large with full hook-ups, Wi-Fi and cable.  They had six stocked ponds for catch 

and keep fishing.   

Some of us arrived on Thursday.  That evening we went out to eat at a steakhouse and 

had a wonderful dinner.  Friday night dinner at a local restaurant on Lake Sinclair.   

Saturday morning our host prepared sausage, scrambled eggs & biscuits.  Our Chapter 

meeting was following.  On Saturday afternoon was open for those to travel down to the 

Milledgeville to enjoy the Deep Roots Festival, which had a Car Show, Music, Arts & 

Crafts and BBQ cookoff.   

Saturday dinner was hamburgers with all the fixings provided by our Hosts.  Members 

supplies the side dishes and a lot of desserts.  Fall and Halloween being in the air, 

many of the desserts had pumpkin flavors.  After dinner, there was a good game of 

Chase the Ace – we even taught 2 newer members the fun of the game.  Most of the 

men were still able to view on the large screen TV at the clubhouse the college football 

games that were going on.  

Sunday we grabbed either a sausage biscuit and/or Danish and said our goodbye’s till 

our next outing in November. 
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